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I am against measure 114 because enforcing this law will only make it much more 

difficult for law abiding citizens to purchase firearms and will not affect illegal firearm 

possession. The firearms used in violent crimes are often obtained illegally, by non 

law abiding citizens. This law will discourage the purchasing of firearms by law 

abiding Americans and leave the average citizen in an unsafe situation by limiting 

their freedom to defend themselves from violent criminals. Also, the state of Oregon 

currently has no way to even enforce this law due to the unreasonable requirements 

it includes. This law is the equivalent of requiring citizens to have a drivers license 

and registration on their vehicle without the existence of a DMV. This law is a very 

unintelligent move towards attempting to make the state safer and will not affect the 

number of violent crimes. Restricting Oregonians freedoms is a terrible way to 

“improve” the state. I oppose measure 114. 


